1360 K C TEL 692-6500

COMMUNITY BROADCASTING SERVICE,INC.

VINELAND, N. J.

October 13, 1972

Mr. Carl Vi. Debelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 63507

Dear Hr. Dabelstein,

We are pleased to verify your recent report on the
reception of this station in Lincoln, Nebraska during one
of our test programs. Ve conduct a frecuency test on the
first Friday of every month from 0015 to 0030 local time.

I em surprised to learnm that WWBZ is the first New
Jercey stetion you have been able to log, as there are
several in the state operating with 5KW.

Thank you very much for the report and best wishes
for good DXing during the winter season. Maybe we will
contact sometime via the ham bands.

Very truly yours,

Francis C. Fekel, W2EXB
Chief Engineer



